
 

  

ATTENDANCE 

TARGET – 95% Stars of the week.. Well Done! 

LITTLE HEATON NEWS 
Learning Together We Grow In Faith 

Friday February 14th 2025 

Headteachers Message 

Happy Valentine's Day to you all. It's wonderful to see everyone wearing 'something they love' today and we've all enjoyed receiving the 

special and thoughtful messages of kindness and love, that we've received from the children! 

Everyone is ready for half term after a very busy January and February! Lots of our classes have been demonstrating our 'mastering 

number' skills and there are some lovely photos on Facebook that have captured some of this learning. 

Our Robin children have also done some authentic problem solving this week, with their bean planting. 

Several of our children will be attending the Young Voices concert at Co-Op Live, when we return on 24th February, and I know that staff 

and pupils are really looking forward to this event. A reminder to Young Voices parents that we encourage the children to have a hot dinner 

that day, as the children will be having a pack up for their tea - and don't forget their white t-shirts if you haven’t purchased one! 

We have scheduled a Y3/4 cake sale for 3:30 on Thursday 27th February so we would appreciate donations of cakes and goodies from 

our Y3/4 parents please. 

You may be aware that World Book day is coming up on 6th March, however, Little Heaton will hold theirs on 21st March to correspond 

with the Scholastic book fair that will be coming into school. We have some very exciting plans in the pipeline and will update you next half 

term as to what the day will involve. 

A date for the diary for Y6 parents - 9:00 on 5th March is their next learning exhibition and we look forward to sharing with you all the 

learning they've been up to over the past few weeks - we hope you can join us. 

We hope you all have a lovely break look forward to seeing you all on Monday 24th February. 

 

Mrs McNeill – Interim Headteacher 

Wren –  91.0% 

 

Robin – 100.0 % 

 

 Magpie –  97.6% 

 

Jackdaw – 97.0% 

 

Gull –  97.1% 

 

 Kingfisher – 95.4% 

 

 Woodpecker –  90.4% 

 

 Eagle –  88.0% 

                  

Whole School –  % 



 

  

Happy Valentines Day to all our Little Heaton Families 

This Week in Wren Class..  

Wren had the pleasure of 
welcoming in the children's 

parents today and even a 
couple of siblings. The parents 
were given the opportunity to 
explore their children’s new 
environment and share their 

"love" for learning! 
 



 

Dates for your Diary 

24th February – Return to School 

24th February – Young Voices Choir Concert 

27th February – Y3/4 Cake Sale After School 

5th March – Y6 Learning Exhibition 

20th March – Y5 Learning Exhibition 

21st March – Little Heaton Book Day 

 
25th March – Rec/Y1/Y2 Cake Sale After School 

27th March – Parent Reading Breakfast 

…. 

14th February – Break up for Half Term 

 HALF TERM 


